

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor

390 City Hall 15 West Kellogg Boulevard Saint Paul, MN 55102 Telephone: 651-266-8510 Facsimile: 651-266-8513

January 20, 2012

Council President Kathy Lantry Room 320-C City Hall Saint Paul, MN 55102

RE: Reappointment of HREEO Director

Dear Council President Lantry,

Pursuant to Section 11.01 of the Saint Paul Administrative Code, I have accepted the Human Rights and Equal Economic Opportunity Commission's recommendation to reappoint Luz María Frías to serve an additional three (3) year term as Director of that Department.

I recommend that the City Council join me in the reappointment of Luz María Frías to serve an additional three (3) year term as Director of the Human Rights & Economic Opportunity Department.

Thank you.

Sincerely

Christopher B. Coleman

Mayor

C: Deputy Mayor Paul Williams

City Councilmembers

Angie Nalezny, Human Resources Director